

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: Andrew J. Linseisen, P.E., Acting Assistant Director

Development Services Department

DATE: September 30, 2016

SUBJECT: Postponement of "Project Consent Agreement - Marbridge Farms"

(PUBLIC HEARING)

Staff is requesting a postponement of the following item from the October 6, 2016, City Council meeting to the October 13, 2016, City Council meeting:

Conduct a public hearing and consider an ordinance approving a Project Consent Agreement waiving provisions of City Code Title 25 to incentivize preservation of a 41.04 acre tract of land at 2636 Bliss Spillar Road located within the Barton Springs Zone and allowing construction of commercial development of a 12.08 acre tract of land located at 12501 Hewitt Lane in the City's Desired Development Zone.

This postponement request was initiated by staff and the applicant has agreed to the request to postpone the public hearing to the October 13, 2016, City Council meeting.

Cc: Marc Ott, City Manager

Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager